
The School District held its weekly conference call this morning with officials from 
Lincoln County Health. We are pleased to report that the active cases of COVID19 
within Lincoln County School District #2 remain minimal. We have had questions from 
staff and the community regarding notification from the District when an active case is 
reported. To quote from our Smart Start Plan- “New cases and exposure will be 
communicated to staff and stakeholders, as appropriate, through previously mentioned 
communication pathways. Personal or identifiable information will not be shared.” At this 
time, we do not believe it is appropriate to report new cases and exposure based on the 
small numbers that are being reported. Personal identification and the confidentiality of 
those affected would be at risk due to the small numbers we are seeing. We continue to 
emphasize the importance of at-home screening, hand washing and social distancing 
when possible. When social distancing is not possible the use of an approved face 
covering is recommended.  
 


